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Murrhardt 8-11 October


The 21 people from various aspects of Frome life who joined the 4 Association members on this trip thought this had been a worthwhile venture, and came back with positive ideas,  See attached report from Damon Hooton.
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Stage 3, Frome, 4-7 March 2016
The programme for this event, with the theme of Alternative Energy is coming together .   As stated in the previous newsletter, the organisers need many, many offers of accommodation for this event.  If you think you can help, please contact Damon Hooton, urgently, on 07850 681163 or damonhooton@yahoo.co.uk 

Frome Twinning Website
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We are planning  to set up a new Website.  A committee member is working on the basic format and others will assist with the original input.  However, once it is up and running, we will need a Site Manager.  This will be a relatively simple website which will require updates/addition of new information, eg our latest Newsletter.  We would love to hear from a volunteer amongst the membership, or maybe you know someone who is prepared to consider this work . . . ?  Please contact Sue Worringham on worringham@btinternet.com
Supper 3 October
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About 30 old friends and new enjoyed an excellent 3-course meal, at Beckington Village Hall.  Our thanks go to Alan and Criss Glover for the soup and tasty main courses, and to the ladies of the committee for lovely choice of desserts.  A slide show of members’ photos of the July visit provided an interesting backdrop.  Together with the raffle, almost £300 was made toward our much needed funds. We thank all those who attended for their support.
Remembrance Sunday, 8 November

As is our custom, a wreath was laid at the memorial on behalf of the Twinning Association, this year by our Vice-chairman Justin Worringham, who said he was honoured to do so.  In this anniversary year, the service was particularly moving.  Our own Hilary Daniel, as Chaplain to the Frome branch of the British Legion, again shared leading the service, which was attended by many, many people.
Skittles, 1 April 2016
Please make a note of this date for another of our popular skittles evenings with supper, at the Rugby Club.  Full details to come.
	
	with Season’s Greetings

to members & friends
from the Chairman

and the committee


Chairman: Alan Glover, 87 Selwood Road, Frome, BA11 3BP : tel 01373 454576
Secretary: Pat Boyd, 103 Leys Lane, Frome, BA11 2JS : tel 01373 474878
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